
Office of Inspector General 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 

May 8, 2014 

Mr. Gregory C. Morse 
223 High Point Drive 
Murphy, Texas 75094 

Dear Mr. Morse: 

We received your certified mail package regarding IRS Form 211 and Form 
TCR filing with the SEC. 

As the Office of Inspector General of the Federal Trade Commission, we are only 
authorized to investigate complaints regarding fraud, waste, or abuse committed against, 
or committed by employees or contractors of the Federal Trade Commission. 

As such, your complaint falls outside of our jurisdiction. The Office ofInspector 
General takes complaints regarding fraud, waste or abuse by FTC employees or FTC 
contractors. 

Thank you for contacting the Federal Trade Commission Office ofInspector 
General. 

Sincerely, 
Office of Inspector General 
Federal Trade Commission 
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